
CRISIS PREVENTION INSTITUTE CUSTOMER SATISFACTION RATING

Lori Hiller, a Social Worker at Van Buren Public
Schools, would be very likely to recommend Crisis
Prevention Institute for this reason:

I have been teaching the program
since 1999 and I believe in it. Staff
always give very positive feedback
about the program.

“
Source: Lori Hiller, Social Worker , VAN BUREN PUBLIC SCHOOLS
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Based on a response of 10 to the question “On a scale of 0-10, how likely would you be to recommend Crisis Prevention Institute?”
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